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October 2021Learn to do good...Seek justice...Defend the orphan... Isaiah 1:17

Anyone who has ever visited God Cares Schools knows that the
teachers and administrators have brought up the student
community to continually be grateful for God's goodness no
matter the circumstances. One of the ways the school community
fosters this truth is during their morning worship times or
assemblies, and even in the classrooms, the teachers and
students have an ongoing interactive, responsive chorus that is
declared throughout the school that goes like this: God is good
ALL THE TIME; All the time, GOD IS GOOD.

Fostering A Heart of Gratitude

Our prayer is that EVERY child we care for at God Cares School
will remember this truth whether in the classroom or with their
Student Connect Group in their home villages. God is good no
matter what, and He cares for them through all things…
blessings, struggles, hunger, sickness, and even death. He is
there, and the one who loves us is always good! Thank you for
your prayers for these children.

God is good ALL THE TIME;
All the time, GOD IS GOOD.
God is good ALL THE TIME;
All the time, GOD IS GOOD.

May God's truth continue to resonate in the hearts of the community of God Cares, whether united
or separated from each other for a time,  that He will never leave them, and He is always good.
Amen.

"And let us not grow weary
while doing good, for in

due season we shall reap if we
do not lose heart."

-Galatians 6:9
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Although schools throughout Uganda must wait until January 2022 to begin their new school year in
person; the university students will start their virtual programs on November 1st. Students who have
completed S6 at God Cares High School are now applying to universities and securing a place to
commence their studies at a higher-level institution. Many of these new students will be attending
Africa Renewal University and Livingstone International University, for they maintain the values of
Christian education and discipleship effort that God Cares School has nurtured in the students.

19 Students are graduating this month!
Our vision to empower the orphaned

and needy children of Uganda has
come to fruition in these students ...

they're off to IMPACT UGANDA!
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Worship Byakika shared an inspiring story of one Buyamba student
named Rose Nankumba:

Rose is one of our children we are proud of. She joined Buyamba in 2006 in
Primary two at God Cares Primary School. Her grandmother approached
us after the child's parents separated when her mother could not care for
her and her brother, and the father left. When Rose came to Buyamba, she
was a timid young girl, and we could not tell what would become of her.
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Additionally, some of our university students have recently graduated from their university. With the
entry and exit numbers, we maintain about 130 students enrolled in universities. Trade Schools will
also open in January, which will open up various programs to our students of life trades such as
tailoring, agriculture, mechanics, and technology certification, to name a few. We get very
excited every time we see our children grow and mature from a young age to responsible young men
and women.

If you have a sponsored student at either of these pivotal stages, our office will contact you to
update you on their progress and decisions and how you can continue to support and pray for
them.

After finishing her primary level in 2011,
Rose joined God Cares High School,
completing high school in 2017. In 2018,
she joined Africa Renewal University, and
that is when we started seeing the woman
leader God created her to be.

Rose wrote a graduation thank you letter recently that expressed how thrilled
she was for this opportunity to work in the school that she grew up in. She
explained, "I have been offered an opportunity to work in God Cares High
School as an Accountant, and I am willing to work with honesty and
submission to God Cares High School and Buyamba Outreach Ministry. This
is the only way I can begin to give back to the Ministry, though I can never
explain or repay the many ways that Buyamba has been good to me."

She became the Girls' Bible Study leader at Delight Ladies Bible Study
group at Africa Renewal University, which made everyone proud. We are
thrilled to see her graduate with a bachelor's degree in Business
Administration this October. We thank God that she now gets to join the
God Cares School administration leadership staff as an accountant.

Thank you for partnering with us in Buyamba's vision to empower
the children of Uganda to impact their nation for Christ.

Rose in Primary School

Rose in Secondary School

Rose in University


